Subject: Re: possible new scripts.dll release between 2.9.2 and 3.0 Posted by jonwil on Sat, 23 Sep 2006 14:58:19 GMT View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

If I release it, it would be most likely be called 2.10 with the bhs.dll version commands reporting as 2.101 (because if I had it report as 2.10, the 0 would get dropped and it would be confused with 2.1)

So, lets end the discussion of the version number and discuss the other stuff